

Women's Club of New Seabury

June 2019

Looking Back.....

While the Queen was cuddling Archie at Windsor, New Seabury ladies were enjoying Afternoon Tea at the Poppy. Flowered teapots and teacups filled with flowers decorated the room. Elegant hats and fascinators added to the ambiance. Ann Macdonald entertained all with the history of tea as it migrated from China to Russia to England to India and finally to the East Coast of the United States. Savory sandwiches, flaky scones, and decadent pastries along with freshly brewed tea made the gathering a huge success. (Contributed by Alicia Morrow)

In addition to the elegant Tea, there was an election of new officers for 2019-2021. Congratulations to our new President, Susan Finkle; Vice-President, Ann Everett; Treasurer, Muriel Golden, Recording Secretary, Angela Riordan; and Corresponding Secretary, Kristen Boyd.

As a fitting complement to the Tea, the club welcomed new members and look forward to their participation in the club's activities. The new members in attendance shown below, from left to right, are Betty Barrett, Kathy McMaster, Julie Mayo, Gabrielle Clemens, Kristen Boyd, Rosemarie Rudin, and Terry Cordo.

WELCOME, LADIES













Website: www.womensclubofnewseabury.com

Looking Ahead.....

YOU DON'T WANT TO MISS.....

A real summer treat awaits us with the return of Cape Harmony, an a cappella group comprised of 10 talented young women from all over the nation who come to Cape Cod during the

summer to make music for residents

and visitors. In its 14th year, Cape Harmony has a unique sound and superb quality.

Please see attached flyer to make your reservation TODAY!



Still looking ahead.....

Mark your calendars for 2 more Super Summer Events.

50th Anniversary

On July 10 from 4:30—6:30pm, WCNS will celebrate its 50th anniversary with cocktails and hors d'oeuvres. There will be special guests and music for dancing. Bring a friend, spouse, neighbor. It's a huge celebration of friendship, camaraderie, and philanthropy, that has served our Mashpee community for 50 years!

A YEAR BY THE SEA! And more....

Please join us when we welcome Author Joan Anderson, author of A Year By the Sea, and other books of her search for a quality life. She states that she has always been curious—asking questions, trying to figure out life's meaning—all in an effort to live fully and get it right. She was inspired

to write her memoir after she ran away from home, lived a year by the sea on her own, and realized that there was something in this experience worth writing about. Her books have inspired other women to find a way to see who they are beyond the roles that they play. She has now written many more books, some of which have been made into movies, and now we have the opportunity to hear her tell her story to us.

Join us on Wednesday, August 14. Details and flyer to be included in next newsletter.



Women's Club of New Seabury

cordially invites you to

Cape Harmony

Cape Harmony is a professional a cappella group, comprised of 10 young women from all over the nation who come to Cape Cod during the summer to make music.

Come join us to sing into summer.



Wednesday, June 12, 2019

Popponesset Inn

Check in at 11:30, Luncheon starts at 12:15

Payment of \$25 per WCNS member / \$25 per non-member must be received by <u>June 5</u> to confirm your reservation. Contact Kitty Gold at 508-477-5106 if you have questions.

Your name: \$25.00

Your guest(s): \$25.00 pp

Please send this slip and your payment of \$_____(payable to WCNS) to WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.

The Women's Club of New Seabury Charitable Trust is a 501(c) (3) charitable organization.



Please remember to

RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP

And ask a friend to join.

The Membership year begins on July 1, 2019 and we want to include you in our Membership Booklet. So please, take a moment and complete the bottom of the Membership Form that is included in this newsletter, and send your dues of \$30!

DO IT TODAY!



Welcome to New Members

Stephanie Jensen

Deborah Vaughn



WOMEN'S CLUB OF NEW SEABURY

www.womensclubofnewseabury.com JOIN US!!! The friends you haven't met yet!









....Join us, and experience how fulfilling it can be to help our community and have fun at the same time. Remember, you only have to live in or have once lived in New Seabury (or Daniel's Island, Popponesset, Popponesset Island) to be a member. During these five decades, members have contributed their time, talents, and financial support to numerous civic, educational, and charitable organizations in Mashpee and the broader Cape Cod community.

WCNS meets for monthly luncheons and programs, but also other events are planned throughout the year, with a concentration on the summer months. We hope you will join us to make friends, have fun, and better our community!

For further information, please contact Lisa Clifford at lisa.memberships@yahoo.com or 781-929-3845 or visit our website (www.womensclubofnewseabury.com). You may return the form below with your annual dues of \$30.00 to WCNS, P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.

July 1, 2019- June 30, 2020 Membership Form

New() Renewal()		Date		
Name				
Last	First	Middle Initial	First Name for nametag	
Local telephone #	Alternate / cel	Alternate / cell telephone #		
Mailing address – street or PO Box _				
City, state, zip code				
E-mail address				
Please check off or write in your	areas of interest to I	keep our club vibrant:		
Philanthropy (scholarships; distribution of funds)		Membership (welcome n	ew members)	
Hospitality (greeters for luncheons; 50)/50 raffles	Publicity (photos, news i	items)	
Suggestions for activities or programs	s are appreciated			

Return form to WCNS, P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649 with your dues of \$30.00.

The Women's Club of New Seabury was recently recognized by the Mashpee Chamber of Commerce for its Community Commitment Award for 2019. At the Chamber dinner, President Susan Finkle accepted the award and thanked the Club at New Seabury for its continued support of our fundraising goals, and thanked the Members of WCNS, as well as the community at large for its support over the last 50 years.





